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As a graduate of the University and as a nracti- 
cal social worker who is perhaps more familiar withT the ~ 
social needs of Montreal than most of the members of tne 
-ommittee, I cannot but view with apprehension the marked 
omission from the recommendations submitted of any pro­
vision lor the training of social workers as such. Not 
only will there be an alienation of sympathy and in­
fluence on the part of many citizens, graduates a^d 
social workers, but McGill will be losing one of the 
linest opportunities of bridging the gulf between town 

gown and of xulfiliing a definite and important 
ser/xce uo the community if these rec mme dations a e 
not modified to cover our needs 
memorandum.
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In the hope that you will endorse such amodification,

I am ,

Yours faithfully,
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